
 
 

Traffic Detour near Angle Lake Light Rail Station 

 

 Two-Day Closure all northbound and southbound lanes at intersection of South 200th 
Street and 26th Avenue South. 

 

 Construction Wed. Nov.7  through Fri. Nov. 9  from 7 PM-7 AM 
 
 
SeaTac, WA (November 7, 2018) -  The City of SeaTac Public Works Department is improving the 
intersection of South 200th Street and 26th Avenue South near the Angle Lake Light Rail Station. A 
two-day project will finish the repaving of the intersection.  Work crews will begin construction at 7 PM 
on Wednesday, November 7 and end by 7 AM on Friday, November 9.   
 
During the construction activity, drivers should use alternate routes. All northbound and southbound 
lanes through the intersection of S. 200th St. and 26th Avenue South will be shut down during the 
nighttime construction periods. The project construction periods are from 7 PM to 7 AM each day. 
Detours will be set up to take traffic around this intersection. 
 
Eastbound and westbound traffic will be allowed, but drivers should expect significant delays. 
Construction crew will work to accommodate emergency vehicles but responders should seek 
alternate routes when possible. The completion of this project is weather-dependent and may be 
delayed or canceled due to changes in weather conditions. 
 
 
About the City of SeaTac: 

Incorporated in February 1990, the City of SeaTac is located approximately midway between the cities of Seattle and 

Tacoma. The City of SeaTac is 10 square miles in area and has a population of 29,130*. The City is a vibrant community, 

economically strong, environmentally sensitive, and people-oriented. The City boundaries surround the Seattle-Tacoma 

International Airport, (approximately three-square miles in area) which is owned and operated by the Port of Seattle.  

*April 1, 2018 OFM 
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